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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1929 will increase the age to receive successful adulthood services from 21 to 25 years of 

age. DHS estimates that figure would include 800 people with a state cost of $500 per individual. 

This leaves a total cost estimate of $400,000. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $300,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $400,000.00 

 

Prepared by: Department of Human Services 


